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	You said ...
	We did ...

	>

	" That you were not sure whether the homework being provided was appropriate to your child's age..."




	...In January we set out a new approach to homework. In the weekly newsletter we described the new structure so that as parents you know what to expect and when for each year group. Our aim is to ensure there is a purpose to the homework and learning is reinforced through enjoyment.


	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	... We had moved the weekly newsletter from paper to being issued electronically. We will revert back to weekly paper newsletters whilst we consider the best approach. Also we are working to resolve some problems with the smart phone app so that we can get that back up and running.


	" That you felt that general communication standards had dipped recently..."
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	" That you did not feel that the information your received in your child's progress was  always valuable..."
... We will start to issue a summary of your child's progress each term which will supplement the discussion you have with your child's teacher.
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